
From: Richard Bakken 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 9:16 AM 
To: bobmiller@mc.net 
Subject: Crosswind Specification 
 
Bob, 
I hope you are enjoying your vacation. A revised Crosswind spec is attached for your review. Please give me a 
call to discuss when your schedule permits. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Rich Bakken 
Standard Equipment Company 
rbakken@standardequipment.com 
(312) 706-9682 Direct 
(312) 282-1334 Cell 
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